
Good morning, today is Tuesday, February 13th 
 
There is no Yearbook Club meeting this week due to a staff meeting.  We won’t have a meeting 
next week either due to Mid-Winter Break.  See you on the 27th! 
 
Also, due to today’s staff meeting, we will not have Study Hall or EL Study Hall today.  
 
Did you know there is an ASB suggestion box in the front office, ready and waiting for brilliant 
ideas and constructive suggestions? Please drop in a note and let your voice be heard. 
 
Do you enjoy playing soccer at recess or on your club team, but can never get enough of it? Well, don't 
you worry, because soccer Club is here once again! We will play some fun small-sided games, laugh a 
lot, and of course, SCRIMMAGE! Soccer club is open to all grade levels. We will meet every Tuesday and 
Thursday from 3:00-4:00 up on the softball fields. Our first club will be this Thursday. Bring your cleats, 
shin guards, water bottle, and a friend!  
 
A reminder that our box tops collection is happening this week.  Check your cupboards for all of your 
Box Tops for Education and bring them into your English teacher. The class that brings in the most will 
win Outshine bars.  

  
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


